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Date of Report: July 20, 2023 

Four members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks by Carol Waitse (see next page). 

The remarks made by the other speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at 
the meeting. 
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• In response to the inquiry made by Ms. Waitse 
regarding the hiring of a community policing 
position in the 003rd District, Ms. Waitse was 
advised by Cmdr. Vanna that the Department 
has posted the position and has conducted 
interviews for possible candidates. 
 
The Department is in the process of filling that 
community policing position and re-posting it to 
attract additional candidates.  The 003rd 
District slated to have the position filled. 


